
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Lisle-Woodridge Fire 

Protection District that the regularly scheduled Board of Fire 

Commissioners meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 2, 2014 at 4:00 

p.m. has been cancelled.  
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

August 6, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. at Headquarters and Station #51 at 1005 

School Street, Lisle, Illinois. 

 

 

 

 

Posted this 9th day of June 2014. 

 


